From: Drew Hamilton [mailto:drew.hamilton@noaa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 3:38 PM

To: Chad Smith

Cc: Patricia Quinn

Subject: Re: galley vent for KNORR = KN219?

Hi Chad,

I wanted to add another detail to our loading the frames on the KNORR on the 15th. We will
have to have the ship personnel remove the "galley exhaust vent" prior to loading the ship-board
frames to install the custom modified (designed by Glosten Naval Architects) exhaust manifold
like we used last time. I've enclosed two pics of this exhaust manifold that the crew changed out
for ICEALOT 08'. We channel the exhaust tubes aft along the port side 40'~. We plan on
assembling the frames on the 14th.

regards,
Drew







